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I guess the legal maze of attorney actions continues but I'm watching this issue closely. We must
protect the Buffalo River!! It has been an important part of my families' enjoyment and recreation
for many years through activities such as camping, hiking, canoeing, swimming and fishing. Those
that worked hard to preserve it years ago did the right thing and passed down that goal of
preservation to you and me. It has been shown that a hog farm in the karst environment of the
Buffalo River watershed is a mistake. There are increased pollutants and algae blooms and resulting
exposure risks to people and pets leading to lost tourist revenue as well as lost personal enjoyment
and revival that such a treasured piece of nature can give. Please stay the course in denying C&H
it's permit 5 or any other tactic that allows them to continue. Thank you.
 


